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Friday 13
th

 September 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

YEAR 5 – OSBOURNE HOUSE TRIP - Thursday 10 October 2019 

 

To support and enrich their study of the Victorians, we have arranged an educational visit to Osbourne 

House, Isle of Wight for the children in Year 5.  The children will find out more about life during Queen 

Victoria’s reign, and how she ruled a country and raised a family at Osbourne House away from court 

life.  

 

In order to make the most of our day, children must be dropped off at the Foot Passenger Entrance 

of Red Funnel Ferry Terminal, Southampton,  between 8:15am – 8:30am on Thursday 10 October.  

Please do not drop your child off any earlier, as no one from school will be there to supervise.  

Unfortunately any child arriving after this time will be unable to get on the Ferry, and should return 

to school.   We will be arriving back to Southampton at 4:30pm, therefore please collect your child 

from the Foot Passenger Entrance of Red Funnel Ferry Terminal, Southampton between 4:30 – 

4:40pm prompt!  

 

A packed lunch will be required on the day.  If your child is entitled to a free school dinner please 

complete the slip below so that we can inform the school cook in good time.  Please also make sure 

your child brings a water bottle in addition to their drink for lunch, and also a small snack, as it will be 

a very long day for them.  

 

All children will need to wear their school jumper and polo-shirt, however they may wear black 

leggings / black joggers.  They can also wear trainers / comfortable walking boots as they will be doing 

lots of walking.   

 

There is an ice-cream shop at Osbourne House, and as a year group we thought it would be nice to 

share an ice-cream together.  If you would like your child to have an ice-cream, please also indicate on 

the attached form and enclose an extra £2.   However this is completely voluntary.  

 

The cost of the visit it £7.60 + £2 (for an ice-cream) per child. If you would like to contribute more, 

naturally we would be grateful.  Anyone who has  difficulty with paying this amount, we would be 

grateful for any amount you can give, so that no child misses out on this great opportunity to enrich 

their education by experiencing this period of history first hand. Please ensure that contributions are 

sent into school Monday 30
th

 September 2019.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 Team  

 

 

 

 

St Patrick’s 
Catholic Primary School 

 



 

 

Useful Info 

8:15am  – 8:30am -  Please drop your child off at the Foot Passenger Entrance of Red Funnel Ferry 

Terminal, Southampton 

4:30pm – 4:40pm -  Please collect your child from the Foot Passenger Entrance of Red Funnel Ferry 

Terminal, Southampton PROMPT!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ who is in Y5 Grapefruit 

Class /Y5 Kiwi Class to take part in the trip to Osbourne House on  Thursday 10
th

 October 2019 

 

I enclose my voluntary contribution of £___________ in cash or by cheque made payable to  

“Southampton City Council”  OR I have paid online and my reference no is:_______________ 

 

My child is entitled to free school meals.  Please provide them with a school packed lunch on the day 

(please select sandwich choice of  TUNA / CHEESE / EGG);   

 

 £2 For an ice-cream treat (optional)  

 

 

Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of parent/carer 
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